
As The Body of Christ
We Pray Together

If you are coming to Anchorage for
hospital treatment and would like a

pastoral visit, please contact the
Presbytery office.

Lydia Agnassaga 
Susan Campbell 

And our military chaplains:

Rev. Ted McGovern
Rev. Patrick Bracken
Rev. Kevin Wainwright
Rev. John Kaiser

March 18, 2014 

Additions to the Budget

We have budgeted for the following and are excited to see the benefits
this will have for the presbytery and the committees involved:

1.) LEADERSHIP TEAM:
Budgeted for travel money to allow a presbytery leader to visit each
church annually, seeking information on how to advance the ministry
together.

2.) COMMITTEE ON PREPARATION FOR MINISTRY (CPM):
Budgeted travel money to send trainers to churches that need officer
training.

3.) COMMITTEE ON MINISTRY (COM):
Added quality continuing education for CRE's to the budget.

Plumber Needed
Are you a plumber?  Would you like the opportunity to experience rural Alaska?  Kaktovik Presbyterian
Church has suffered freeze damage and is in need of plumbing work.  There is about a week's worth of work
to be done, including opening up and repairing walls to access the damage.  We are looking for someone
who has experience working with PEX tubing.  Housing would be provided in the manse being repaired,
which means you'd need to be comfortable using honey buckets and jugs for water.  If you are interested,
please contact the church office at 907-276-0914 or office@pbyukon.org.
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www.pnwweekirk.org

Mark Your Calendars...
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March 21st - 24th, 2014:
     Ecumenical Advocacy Days
     Washington D.C.
     Click here to visit the website for more information.

September 2nd - 7th, 2014:
     2014 PEC Regional Conference
     Eco-Tour sponsored by the Yukon Presbyterians for Earth Care
     Visit our website for registration information.

October 10th - 11th, 2014:
     Fall Presbytery Meeting
     New Hope Church - North Pole, AK

October 14th - 16th, 2014:
     Pacific Northwest Small Church Conference
     Rockaway Beach, Oregon
     Click here to visit the website for more information.

Quick Links

Presbytery of Yukon    |    Synod of Alaska- Northwest    |    PC(USA)
Presbyterians for Earth Care     |    Presbyterian Foundation
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